
 
Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

Hippodrome Circus Christmas Spectacular  

Circus & Water Show 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that on Thursday 12th December 2024, the whole federation will be 

attending the Hippodrome Circus in Great Yarmouth (St. Georges Road, Great Yarmouth, Norfolk, 

NR30 2EU). The show is one of the biggest Christmas productions in Europe and combines the festive 

spirit of Christmas with the breath-taking magic of the circus. 

The trip will take place during normal school hours, so children should arrive and be collected at the 

usual times. The coach will leave school at 9:45am and return for 2:45pm. Children should wear full 

school uniform for the trip and bring a packed lunch (including a water bottle) – NO fizzy drinks 

please. If you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child, please ensure this is ordered 

in advance (please indicate on the attached permission form). 

The total cost of this visit will be £10.00 per child. Families eligible for Pupil Premium will receive a 

50% reduction, meaning the cost will be £5.00 per child. This amount covers both the coach and 

entrance fee for the event. Please make payment via the Arbor (no cash payments will be 

accepted). May we remind you that no child will be excluded because of cost but unless sufficient 

contributions are received, the trip will not be able to take place. 

This is a whole federation trip and all three schools will be closed on this day. If your child is not 

attending the Christmas show, they will need to remain at home, as there will be no staff available at 

school to supervise. 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite any parent helpers on the trip as all school staff will be 

attending, and there is no available seating on the coach. 

Please complete the attached permission form and medical form and return them to the school 

office no later than Friday 29th November 2024. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr M Elcock                                                                                                                                                    

Federation Headteacher 

 



Whole School visit to 
The Hippodrome Circus Christmas Spectacular 

Circus & Water Show, Great Yarmouth 
 

Thursday 12th December 2024 
 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… to 

attend the visit to the Hippodrome Circus in Great Yarmouth on the 

above date, travelling by coach. 

 

(Please tick relevant boxes) 

 

  My child requires a school snack pack:   

      Ham    /    Cheese    /    Tuna    (please circle your choice) 

 

  My child will bring their own packed lunch  

 

  I have made payment of £10.00 for the trip via Arbor 

 

 

Parent/Carer Name: .................................................................. 

Signed: ...........................................  Date: ................................. 

 

Please return permission form to the school office no later 

than Friday 29th November 2024 


